
 
 

 
 
 
June 5, 2018 
 
Dear Wisconsin 4-H Families: 
 
On Saturday, August 4, 2018, the Green Bay Packers will hold their 18th Family Night, presented by 
Bellin Health.  Family Night serves as the introduction of the 2018 Green Bay Packers, in-person to a 
capacity crowd in Lambeau Field and on television to a state-wide audience.  In-stadium activities at 
Lambeau Field get underway at 5:30 pm with a full Packers practice to follow.  The evening remains 
family-focused and will feature a game-like atmosphere with use of the video boards, gameday music 
and a fireworks show at the end of the night.  It is my pleasure to invite Wisconsin 4-H members, 
parents, volunteers and staff to be special guests of the Green Bay Packers on this exciting evening.   
 
The Packers will provide Wisconsin 4-H with 1,000 free tickets to Family Night, as well as special shirts 
to commemorate the event. Please note tickets will be distributed through a random drawing. Each 
winning entry will be awarded two tickets. 

To enter the drawing for free ‘Family Night’ tickets: 
 

 Register online at: https://4h.uwex.edu/packers/ (Entries must be received by Sunday, June 
17, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. to be eligible for the drawing.) 

 Please indicate t-shirt sizes for each attendee.  (T-shirts are required to be worn to the event.) 

 Communicate any special seating needs that you or your family member may require. 

 If you are selected, information on ticket pick-up will be communicated at a later time.  

 Questions, please call Justin Lieck at 608-263-5971 or email justin.lieck@ces.uwex.edu. 

 
We’re excited to offer this opportunity to Wisconsin 4-H.  We hope you can join us for a fun-filled 
evening at Lambeau Field! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mark Murphy 
President & CEO 
Green Bay Packers 
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